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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the desecration of Anzac Parade and the unnecessary 

removal of hundreds of trees. 

My specific concerns follow: 

There were other route options available so I would like you to investigate why they were not 

considered. What was one of the most beautiful stretches within the Eastern Suburbs has been 

destroyed, never to be replaced. 

 

Also, the public blatantly ignored. The trees were just felled without any prior warning or, 

extremely short notice provided. Clearly the public were never going to have their say and it 

had already been decided (behind closed doors) that the trees would go. No amount of public 

pressure was ever going to change this. 

Overall, what happened STINKS of corruption, bribery and utter disregard for both the 

people of Sydney and our environment. Things could have been planned in an entirely 

different way and those trees could still be standing. 

UTTER disgrace what the Liberal government have done and they need to be held 

accountable for their actions. 

Thank you for considering my Submission and please actually DO SOMETHING vs just 

empty research which yields no results and further still; punishes none of the guilty parties. 

I don't have enough words to say how much this has upset me. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




